FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO - X- u219
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

December 19, 1924.

SUBJECT: Iota Case - Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta.

Dear Sir:

This is to advise ycu that the Federal
Reserve Board has approved the rccommendation of
the recent Conference cf Governors that it would
be inadvisable to employ Special Counsel repre-
sentative of all Federal Reserve banks to take
part in the case of Pousson v. Federal Reserve Bank
of Atlanta, brought in the 18th Judicial District
Court, State of Louisiana, and since removed to
the proper United States District Court (the so-
called Bank of Iota case).

Very truly yours,

Walter L. Eddy,
Secretary.

TO GOVERNORS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS.
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